

Hei,

Sender en oppfølgingsmail etter samtale med Christopher Straumøy.

Vi diskuterte at jeg skulle «bare» sende inn igjen søknad ifm flytebrygge for å komme igang igjen med prosessen. Dette uten å måtte betale nye saksomkostninger.

Jeg er litt i tvil om at det er bare å sende inn igjen søknaden.

Søknaden inneholder søknad om både flytebrygge og kai.

Bygging av kai går nå ut av søknaden, da dere godkjente opprusting av eksisterende kai.

Kan vi ta et møte (teams) for å diskutere hvordan det er best å gå fram.

Når passer det for dere?

Mvh

Kjetil Alvestad

Mobil: 95913497

Mail: Kjetil.alvestad@ceragon.com, kjalves@online.no

This email message and any attachments are intended solely for the use of the addressees hereof. This message and any attachments may contain information that is confidential, privileged and exempt from disclosure under applicable law.

If you are not the intended recipient of this message, you are prohibited from reading, disclosing, reproducing, distributing, disseminating or otherwise using this transmission.

If you have received this message in error, please promptly notify the sender at Ceragon by reply E-mail and immediately delete this message from your system.